

Dear Parents/Carers

In the next coming weeks we will be holding a virtual Christmas bingo night were we are inviting you and your families to take part. The event will take place on **Thursday 10**th **December 6-8pm.**

You will be given the opportunity to take part in a fun family event virtually from your own homes and win some fantastic prizes. The virtual bingo will consist of 4 games in which you can win a luxury hamper for a line or full house. We will then play a fifth round which will be named our flyer game were you could be in with a chance to win not only hamper but £10 for a line and £20 for a full house.

If you would like take part in the event you can purchase a bingo book for £1 each that will include the 4 games and Flyer or a strip of 6 books for £5.



=£5



=£1

In order to take part in this event you will need access to WIFI, a camera (either on a lpad/similar device, laptop or computer) and an email address to access the event via Teams. Mrs Clegg will then send you an email link to the event in which you can either download the Teams app (although this is not necessary or just follow the link on the night).



We ask that you use the envelope provided to place the cash or cheque for the amount of Bingo cards that you would like to purchase



















Please ensure that you fill in the slip on the next page with the email addresses that you would like me to use to invite you to the event. If you are purchasing multiple booklets for you, your friends or families separate to your household please ensure that you list all the email addresses needed in order for everyone to participate.

All monies will need to be in school by **Tuesday 8th December** in order to participate. The bingo booklets will be sent home via your child, we ask that if booklets have been purchased for other family members that it is your sole responsibility to make sure they receive them before the night.

On the night I will go through how the event will be run and the rules that will be in place to ensure everyone has a fun evening.

Kind Regards

K Clegg

Kailey Clegg



















Please ensure that when filling in the information below that your writing is clear to ensure that all email addresses are correct-if you are having any problems on the night please email

cleggk@astleypark.lancs.sch.uk

Christmas Bingo Slip

•	How many Bingo booklets would you like:	
•	How many households are taking part:	
	Childs Name:	Class
	Email address for the event	
	Email address for the event	
	Email address for the event	















